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Memorandum 

To: Deputy Commissioner, Operations 
   Attn:  96-00000 
Deputy Commissioner, Policy, Administration, and Budget 

Attn:  94-00000 

Through: Brian Becker 
Senior Advisor, Design, Estimating, and Construction 

From: Terrance J. Fulp, Ph.D. 
Regional Director 

Subject: Responses to Findings and Recommendations from the Independent Design, 
Estimating, and Construction (DEC) Review of the Kern Fan Groundwater Bank 
Storage Project  

Attached is our joint response to the subject DEC Review’s Findings and Recommendations in 
accordance with the memorandum signed by the Commissioner titled, “DEC Position and 
Review Process,” dated September 1, 2006; and the Reclamation Manual Policy FAC P10, 
“Independent Oversight of Design, Cost Estimating, and Construction.”  This memorandum 
concludes the DEC Review. 

Attachment 

cc: 94-000000 (OQuarles), 96-40000 (JColeman), 84-50000 (CBeardsley), 
84-51000 (BBecker, MCase), 84-51200 (KDEvans, AMaslak), 84-55000 (CDiroll)
LC-1001(POberembt, MOkamura), SCAO-7000 (JSimes)
  (w/att to each) 
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